
From: WordPress [mailto:wordpress@npf.ie]  
Sent: 06 November 2017 16:39 
To: National Planning Framework 
Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Eugenia Whelan 
 
Name: Eugenia 
Surname: Whelan 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Message: 
Drogheda should be a City, as the large young population in Droghed and it environs will need 
infrastructure, job opportunities to develop a real living community. 
 
-- 
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